
 

CMMS OPEN HOUSE 
TOURS & GRAND OPENING 

 
 
 

Mrs. Kokona Chrisos, CMMS Principal, proudly attended the September 27th 
board meeting to invite everyone to attend the Grand Opening & Ribbon 
Cutting event at CMMS on Thursday morning.  
 
She also extended an invite for the community to attend the Open House 
tours September 28th - October 1st. The event was set to be streamed live 
for our school community and was a huge success! 


